

Hill Avenue, Grantham, Lincs NG31 9BB Lincolnshire County Council Head Teacher: Laura Cook

T: 01476 563966

E: enquiries@wyndhampark.lincs.sch.uk

W: wyndhampark.lincs.sch.uk

3rd March 2023

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for taking an interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher in our school. I would like to send you a warm welcome on behalf of all staff, children and governors. We are looking for someone who is committed to ensuring that all children and staff in our school are supported to reach their full potential.

We have many experienced staff in our team with much to offer but we would like to hear about your skills, knowledge and experience and what you have to offer us. We are well resourced and continue to ensure our teachers have the resources they need. We strive to support our team and will therefore offer training and support at all levels and will endeavour to develop you as a valuable member of our school team and wider team across our growing family of schools.

If you would like further information about the post, or to arrange a visit to our school please don't hesitate to contact the school office who will book you in for a visit or ensure your question is answered by the best person possible.

Please return your application by email to enquiries@wyndhampark.lincs.sch.uk
The closing date is **9am on Monday 17th April**. We will be shortlisting that afternoon. We will also be contacting referees ahead of interviews as per KCSIE recommendations.

If you have not heard from us by Wednesday 19th April it is likely that on this occasion you have not been successful. Interviews will be held on **Wednesday 26th April** and further details will be shared with short listed candidates.















I would like to thank you for the time and effort you put in to applying for this post and I look forward to finding out more about you through your application.

Kindest regards

Laura Cook

Laura Cook

Head teacher

